
January 2017  

Dear TEAM THRIVE Supporter, 

 

Thank you for partnering with Kindred Life  
Ministries and TEAM THRIVE.  We are excited to 
share a team update with you about what we   
accomplished together in the 2016 racing year.   

TEAM THRIVE has been in existence now for 6 
years and is a fundraising program made up of  
individuals and families who enjoy racing and  
desire to support the Kindred Life Ministries mission 
to educate, mentor, counsel and encourage teen  

parents and their families to live the abundant life Christ promises.  This 
year we had a team of 45 participants who raced over 290 miles 
and brought in more than $9,000. TEAM THRIVE enables 
Kindred Life to reach out to the teen mother’s extended family 
and provide the greatest benefit to the child.  
 
Because of it’s incredible impact on our program we want to 
make this team even bigger next year and ask that you  
prayerfully consider joining us again to race, cheer or support 
TEAM THRIVE and consider spreading the word to your 
friends!  
 
If you would like to join our mailing list or learn more about 
how you can race for a child whose parent is still in high 
school, visit us at KindredLifeMinistries.org. 

From all of us with TEAM THRIVE at Kindred Life, thank 
you for your support.  

May you have a blessed New Year. 

Mona Boelens   Linda Carroll 

Executive Director  TEAM THRIVE Coordinator  
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